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Bealings School                                                                       
01473 622376
3rd November 2020

Dear Parents  & Carers

As the colder weather is now with us we are required to follow DFE regulations on ventilation to help combat the virus.  This means that doors and windows must remain open during this term.

We therefore ask that all children are dressed in warm layers of clothing – it is always easier to take off a layer if you are hot!

Thank you for your understanding at this difficult time.
Best wishes

Duncan & Kelly
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